
  Hello first grade families! Please remember to fill out the 
permission slip for watching the Prince of Egypt. This will 
help us prepare for our skit on the 12th of March. Also we 
are running out of snacks for first grade! If you are able 

please send more snacks that are nut free:) Thanks
Please read, practice spelling, bible and phonograms at 

home! Thanks!
Here are our focuses of next week;  

Bible: God’s written word
Reading: Point of View and A vs. An

Math: Two Digit Subtraction
Writing: Persuasive

Social Studies: Matter/Practice for skit!

Spelling: 
Soon  good  look  took  food  book  zoo  

foot  cool  noon many  he 
Phonograms: 

oo  z  k  n  d  b  y  s  f  g

February 14 and 17 
No School- Mid winter break and 

Presidents Day

February 20th 
100th day of School!!

February 28
Spirit Day - Superhero 

March 10
No School

March 11
Spring Class Photos 

NCS Community Meeting 5:30pm

March 12 
1st grade Chapel skit at 8:05 am in 

the Chapel

“I have hidden your word in my heart that I 
might not sin against you.”

- Psalm 119:11

Please bring 100 things of the same  
thing in a plastic gallon  bag on Feb.  
20th.  

Please refrain from sending in nut  
products, as we have students on  
campus with a life-threatening  
allergy. We appreciate your help  
with keeping all students safe!

Fun in First Grade 

Events Bible Verse 

News from Miss Bowser 
and Miss Erickson 

Reminders 

February 17th-21st 


